
WFAC REPORT FOR PARISH COUNCIL MAY 2019 

 

WFAC  is delighted that for the second time the village has heartily endorsed the building of  a new 

Community Centre, Sport and Recreational facility on the Milton Rd. 

WFAC hosted an event at the Institute on May 11th where we were able to show progress so far via a 

selection of storyboards. It was also an opportunity to discuss proposals for traffic calming and to 

start a dialogue with the village regarding ideas for Lucy Plackett. We estimate that approximately 

60 people came along. 

The Milton Road story boards should now be in the library. 

We have a series of fundraising events planned: 

June 1st Classical Summer Spectacular in St. Mary’s Church featuring 2 acclaimed international 

performers, Lindsey Twomey, piano and Andrew Clarke, tenor. Tickets are £12 

June 15th we are hoping to be at Party in the Park working in conjunction with Adderbury Football 

Club serving picnic/afternoon teas. 

On a less positive note, our application for charity status has been rejected which will impact on 

some of our future plans. 


